
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593               www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                        619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                         619-216-4812 
                    cell         619-616-0657 
Will Penick, Young Adult Min. Asst.   will.penick@gmail.com     cell         619-746-3745 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                619 470-3264 
Bobbi Them, Head Deaconess bobbithem@gmail.com                 619 470-3264 
Kenny Hill, Head Deacon              kenny@chulavistasda.org     619-479-0840 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God in celebration of Lisa Narasappa’s birthday, from her family. 
 
PRAYER MEETING   Come join us and be refreshed this Wednesday, July 
28, at 7:00 p.m. in a study of Chapter 5 of The Great Controversy led by Gene 
Bartlett.  These studies are being presented by our church elders.  
 
MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS: First Reading 
Incoming:   Hector Romero from West Covina Hills SDA Church, 
   West Covina, CA 
Outgoing:   Thed Quinn Esquig to San Diego Filipino-American SDA  Church, 
   Chula Vista, CA 
 
ALL VBS VOLUNTEERS:   Please meet with Cindy in the alcove following 
Divine Worship for a brief meeting. 
 
 
                                        Church Budget July 2010 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2010 
Weekly Budget           $     1,984 Received last week       $          1,167 
Year to date Budget     $  55,536 Received year to date   $        52,310 

 
 
 

 
 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 

July 24, 2010, 10:50 a.m. 
 

“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 
let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.”  Psalm 95:6 

 
Praising God Together                Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”              Organ 
Invocation & Welcome              Dr. Dan Rogers 
 
Scripture Reading  Proverbs 9:1-3                Kona Cepeda 
 
Hymn of Praise  “There’s Sunshine in My Soul Today”              #470 
   
Hymn of Preparation    “As We Come to You in Prayer”         Aranza Valdez 
 
Morning Prayer        Gene Berry 
Organ Response 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story     Will Pennick 
Worship in Giving (Conf. Church/School Bldg.)      Gene Berry 
Offertory                   Organ 
 
Worship in Music           Garcia and Oania Family 
 
Message          “Elvan”            Elder Bradley Williams 
 
Closing Hymn      “This Is My Father’s World”    # 92 
 
 
Benediction                 Elder Williams 
Benediction Response         “Now Walk With God” 

    (Congregation please be seated) 
 
Organ Postlude             Cindy Montalban 
 
 
 
To serve you this morning 
Greeters:                       Dixie Allen – Carl & Remie Van Meter 
Lead Deacon:                      Dennis Johnston 
 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Your presence this morning is very much appreciated.  Thank you for 
coming.  May you feel the Love of God and hear the Holy Spirit speaking 
to your heart as you meditate and worship with us.  Please let us know 
how we can pray for you by filling out a card from the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

 
Song Service                          Rachel Hill 
Welcome/Poem               Gene Berry 
Scripture and Prayer        Romans 3:19-24  
Mission Real Life           Sally & Dan Rodgers 
Bible Study         “Justified by Faith” 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary 
Adult Classes Fellowship Hall 

Youth/Earliteen, Junior, Children’s Sabbath Schools 
& Spanish Adult Class in the Fellowship Hall Building 

(Guests: you are welcome to attend the class of your choice.) 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  5:00 p.m. – Vespers  
  7:53 p.m. – Sunset 
Sunday:        12:00 Noon - Beach Day 
Tuesday:  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Class:  
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Friday:  6:30 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
  7:49 p.m. – Sunset 
 
Next Sabbath:  10:50 a.m. – Elder Bradley Williams           
Offering:   Local Church Budget 

FUTURE EVENTS 
July 24  AY Bible Jeopardy/Game Nite 
July 25  Nominating Committee Meeting 
July 26-30 VBS 
July 31  Community Survey 
August 7  Fellowship Lunch – Hosted by Youth/Earliteens 
August.15  Pathfinder Rummage Sale 
August 22 Amazing Race 
 

 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS – continued 
July 24, 2010 

 
Jim Rapp   called the church office Thursday and has been moved to Kaiser 
in Roseville, Ca.  He is “doing better than before”, as he put it.  Please keep 
him and his family in your prayers for healing and strength, so he can come 
home. 
 
Thank You   Kathy Sevick and her family wish to thank their church family for 
all the support they received during the loss of her father, Richard Platt.  Your 
cards and prayers have been appreciated. 
 
Mission Donations to GMI   Last Sabbath we were challenged and blessed 
by Gary Lewis’s Sabbath School and worship service testimonies.  Would you 
like to make a donation to Gary and Toni Lewis’ ministry?  It is not hard, but 
there are three very important details:  1) Write your check to Gospel 
Ministries International, P. O. Box 506, Collegedale, TN 37315.  2) Please 
remember to include a note that specifically mentions that your donation is to 
go to Gary and Toni Lewis.  If this step is forgotten they will not receive the 
support you intend to give them.  3) Do not write their names on the check 
itself.  This can generate problems for the Lewis’ and GMI. 
 
SAN DIEGO ACADEMY is extremely thankful to the Lord for the 2010-2011 
school years enrollment.  Our High School is full to capacity.  However, we 
have a few seats available in Grades 1 though 8.  If you would like to send 
your child to the academy, we have a few low-income scholarships available.  
Contact the Business Manager, Chris Ebenezer at 619-267-9550, ext. 159. 
 
BEACH DAY:  La Jolla Cove Beach @ 12-4 pm.  Youth and Young Adults 
invited.  Hope to see you out for some fun in the sun.  Snorkling, swimming, 
etc.  Call Will Penick @ 619-746-3745 for more details. 
 
DVD’s   Many DVD’s have been ordered, but not picked up.  If you have 
requested DVD’s, please pick them up at the booth in the lobby.  We ask that 
a donation of $2.00 be made for each DVD.   
 
NOVEMBER EVANGELISM FUND   The Church Board voted a budget for the 
Randy Skeets evangelistic meetings of $20,000.  The Board is confident that 
half of this budget will be available soon (funds already in hand, plus 
Conference subsidy).  The remaining portion is yet to be raised.  To help us 
raise funds, please remember to bring your California redemption items to the 
church. 
 
RECYCLING FOR EVANGELISM   To date, $2,962.33 has been raised for 
evangelism, Fund #109.  Please remember to bring your recyclables.  We 
need your trash for the next series of meetings which will be Nov.-Dec. 2010. 

 
 


